
 

 
 

Council meeting, 31 March 2011 
 
Student registration 
 
Executive summary and recommendations 
 
Introduction 
 
This paper was not yet available at the time of writing, pending the scrutiny by the  
relevant House of Commons Committee of the parts of the Health and Social  
Care Bill 2011 that relate to the HPC. 
 
The final paper will be circulated to members prior to the meeting on 31 March  
2011 and will address the issue of student registration in light of the Health and  
Social Care Bill 2011. 
 
Decision 
 
The paper will be for discussion / approval. 
 
Background information 
 
Included in final paper 
 
Resource implications 
 
Included in final paper 
 
Financial implications 
 
Included in final paper 
 
Appendices 
 
Included in final paper 
 
Date of paper 
 
21 March 2011 
 
 
 
 
 
 


